
__________________

-
THE STEEL COMPANY OF CANADA,LIMITED

Sept* 24th, 1931*MONTREAL

H. M . J AO U AYS
Vice-President

K.C.B.,G. C • M • G •,Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal*

Dear Sir Arthur:

Very many thanks for yours of Sept•22nd 
regarding publicity in connection with the 
Graduates1 Reunion* I already have taken this 
matter up with Mr. G. Glassco, Secretary of the 
Graduates’ Society. Arrangements have been made 
with the Southern Press and the Canadian Associated 
Press to publish matter concerning the Reunion in 
some 23 papers*

I would be very much obliged if you would 
refer any reporters calling on you for information 
to Mr. Glassco. I have asked him to see that 
there is a constant output of publicity material 
for them.
connection with the last Reunion might be rewritten 
with additional matter.

I think that the data published in
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